
 

TOWN OF SHERRY – WOOD COUNTY 
NOTICE  

 
The Public Test of the Tabulating Equipment to 

be used at the April 6, 2021 
 Spring Election 
will be held on  

 
Friday, April 2, 2021 

at 1:00 p.m. 

at the Sherry Town Hall. 

 

The test is open to the general public. 

Cheri Dimick 
Town Clerk 
www.townofsherry.com  
 
 


